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 SHARPTOWN REGULAR MEETING 

MINUTES 

February 18, 2025 

 

President Schneider called the meeting to order at 7:30 p.m. In attendance were Commissioners 

Henry, Bennett, Bradley and Carroll. Also present were, Clerk/Treasurer Schneider, Secretary 

Manes, and Nancy Springer. 

 

The Pledge of Allegiance was performed.  

 

Commissioner Henry made a motion to approve the minutes from the public hearing which was 

seconded by Commissioner Bennett. All agreed, so carried. 

 

Commissioner Carroll made a motion to approve the minutes from the previous meeting which 

was seconded by Commissioner Bennett. All agreed, so carried. 

 

Commissioner Bradley made a motion to pay the bills as stated on pages 5 and 6, which was 

seconded by Commissioner Henry. All agreed, so carried. 

 

OLD BUSINESS: 
 

Circuit Rider Mangini reported via email that the Legislative Bond requires a fact sheet to be 

submitted in addition to our initial request. It is due by March 3, 2025. If we are approved, we 

are not obligated to take it. President Schneider asked the Commissioners if it should be 

submitted, or tabled. Commissioner Bradley made a motion to submit it, with a second from 

Commissioner Carroll. All agreed, so carried. 

 

President Schneider stated that after speaking with the Masonry Contractor for the Old School, 

Larry Goslee, and seeing photographs regarding the damage to the roof, that the roof does not 

need to be replaced. President Schneider entertained a motion to return to the original plan and 

move forward with the windows. Commissioner Carroll mad a motion to return to the original 

plan, with a second from Commissioner Bradley. 

 

President Schneider reported that he and Commissioner Carroll along with Superintendent White 

had a meeting with Davis, Bowen & Friedel where they discussed the Town’s need for a new 

waste water treatment plant. A new plant will take some time to get, but to get the ball rolling a 

“request for qualifications” needs to be obtained from an engineering firm. DBF has offered to 

help us get started. There was a motion by Commissioner Bennett to get DBF’s input with a 

second by Commissioner Bradley. All agreed, so carried. 

 

NEW BUSINESS: 

 

President Schneider reported that the sewer pipe was connected to 300 Main Street, which they 

will continue tomorrow and start on the with the water line. 
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There has been a road closure request for April 26, 2025 from the Sharptown Fire Department 

for the Gun Bash. Commissioner Bradley moved to close the road in the area of the Memorial 

Building with a second from Commissioner Bennett. All agreed, so carried. 

 

Commissioner Bennett reported that the Historical Commission has added members and are still 

looking for more. There will be an election held for officers at the meeting in March. 

 

Commissioner Carroll reported that indoor soccer is still going on. He also reported that the 

Good Sports Awards went well and that Sharptown chose player, Olivia Kronner and Coach Ron 

Bose to receive awards. 

 

Commissioner Bradley made a motion to adjourn the meeting, which was seconded by 

Commissioner Carroll. All agreed, so carried. 

 

President Schneider adjourned the meeting at 7:52 p.m. 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

 

 

Katie Manes 

Commission Secretary  

 

 


